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at our Faculty meeting on April 19, If you will write this letter,
I will present it for recommendation to our Administrative

Committee, which meets on April 18,

As to the Health Instruction, I believe it would be best not to do
anything about it for a little while, perhaps for the coming year,

I say this because I find at present there is no agreement about

the matter among the several departments which are interested in the
subject., I think it would be best to work at the problem somewhat

slowly,
Sincerely yours,
Oz ) X ewwm
Paul B, Lawson, Dean
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Coe Co to Miss Hoover and Mr, Elbel



